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 We have started a new year and we have a  upcoming  spring show again and I hope the 

weather is good but you never know how it will be until the show.  

I can remember a show at the Rose of Sharon it was cold and I was wearing my coveralls it had 

been raining. I don’t remember too many shows where it was warm but I most important I 

would like everyone to be safe and have fun!  

Eric has updated the web site and added photos to it as well and updated the show dates also. 

The show dates are April 19 & 20 and fall show is September 6th 7th & 8th 2024. So tell your 

friends and mark your calendars. 

 

 We have projects to do before the show them and get the kitchen wall repaired where the 

termite damage was.  

The motor in the sawmill needs to be repaired and the case tractor needs to be put up. 

Burn pile needs to be burned as well and clean up by sawmill. 

  I hope we have lots of tractors, engines and cars at cars at our show as well as attendance as 

we have talked about at previous meetings.  

 

  Sherri  



 

 

 

 

  


